
Customer Satisfaction Notification (CSN) U07 is no longer 

required for RAM Eco Diesel Trucks. 

RAM Trucks equipped with a 3.0L Eco Diesel engine were 

eligible for CSN U07 and Emissions Recall V08/V11/V16. 

In an effort to simplify the processes surrounding the 

Emissions Recall V08/V11/V16 all RAM Trucks equipped with 

a 3.0L Eco Diesel engine have been removed from CSN U07 

until further notice. 

Please continue to complete the V08/V11/V16 campaign as 

written in Dealer Instructions.

FCA Appreciates Your Support!
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